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August 18, 2011 
      
 
 
Matt Reem 
Reem Enterprises, Inc. 
7645 Currell Blvd 
Woodbury  MN 55125 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1034 Euclid Street  
 File ID:   CO 11-14 
 
Dear Mr. Reem: 
 
This is to confirm that on August 9, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council deny the appeal and grant an 
extension to November 1, 2011 for a site plan and get Zoning approval to expand the parking if 
you decide to go that direction.  If you decide to let it go back to grass, you will need to put 
actual dirt or sod down by November 1.  Ms. Moermond also requested that you pave what is 
now grass between the apron and the alley by the compliance date. 
 
The City Council public hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, September 7, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers.   
 
If you have further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
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